
 
 
Dear [[NAME_FIRST]], 
 
Your COVID-19 Emergency Assistance Student Consent Form has now been confirmed and we are 
happy to inform you that you will receive emergency funding. Your Rutgers Financial Aid Offer Letter will 
be updated accordingly.  
 
If you would like to receive your funding electronically, please enroll with Zelle’s electronic payment 
process. This will expedite the receipt of your payment. If you do not choose to opt in to receive funding 
electronically, the receipt of your payment will take longer to process. Instructions to enroll with Zelle will 
be sent in a separate email from our office. 
 
For more information regarding COVID-19 emergency funding, please visit our website.  
 
Sincerely, 
Office of Financial Aid 
 
Please do not reply to this email. This email has been sent from an unmonitored email account. For 
further assistance, please contact your regional office to speak with a financial aid representative. 
 

 

 

https://finservices.rutgers.edu/faaward/letter/awardLogin.htm
https://scarlethub.rutgers.edu/financial-services/covid-19-assistance/
https://scarlethub.rutgers.edu/contacts/
https://scarlethub.rutgers.edu/financial-services/
https://www.ugadmissions.rutgers.edu/linkfromemail.aspx?destURL=https://www.facebook.com/thescarlethub/&linkId=A22C5C3EBAFBFEC1&id1=%5B%5Benc_id%5D%5D&id2=041FFE3E1809767D
https://twitter.com/thescarlethub
https://www.instagram.com/thescarlethub/
https://www.ugadmissions.rutgers.edu/linkfromemail.aspx?destURL=https://scarlethub.rutgers.edu/financial-services/&linkId=4C2AA054F8617F99&id1=%5B%5Benc_id%5D%5D&id2=041FFE3E1809767D

